
 

 

GO: DETROIT  

Thank you to the many that have expressed interest in participating in our 
partnership with Central Detroit Christian (CDC) to help with their renovation 
project in Detroit!  We are thankful for those who are planning to participate at 
our upcoming one day project dates yet this month - May 14 and 21.   
  

If you are interested in helping in future summer work dates and have not yet 
signed up, please do so at the Missions table this morning and you will be 
notified of the next Orientation Meeting in June. 
  

There is no financial contribution required to participate, but donations are 
appreciated to help defer costs for supplies.  Make checks payable to HPBC 
with GO: Detroit on the memo line.   

 

We are growing disciples of Jesus Christ, committed  

to worshipping God & transforming our world.  

 

Highland Park Baptist Church 
 

28600 Lahser Road, Southfield, MI 48034 
248-357-5464 

 

www.hpbc.cc 

 

Southfield Christian School 
southfieldchristian.org 

248-357-3660 

 

SCS Encore Upscale Resale Shop 
12 Mile & Southfield Road 

248-552-1555 
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Week 
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Welcome Guests 
May 8, 2016 

 

It is always a privilege to have visitors  
with us for Sunday morning worship  

and we would love to be able to serve you.   
If you have questions or would like more 

information, please visit our Welcome  
Center in the Atrium Foyer. You can also  

visit our website: www.hpbc.cc 
 

Would you be willing to provide us with  
more information about yourself?  

Please fill out the form below and drop  
it in one of the boxes as you exit. 

 

Name(s)____________________________ 
 

Address ____________________________ 
 

City _______________________________ 
   

State  _______  Zip ___________________ 
 

Primary Phone_______________________  
 

Email  ______________________________ 
 

Age Group: □ 18-23  □ 24-29  □ 30-39   

     □ 40-49  □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 

□ Single  □ Single again  □ Married   

□ Widowed   (OVER) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Monday, May 9 
7:00pm—All Board Prayer 

8:00pm—Board Meetings 

 

Tuesday, May 10 
6:30am—Men’s Bible Study 

9:30am—Women’s Bible Study 

11:30am—Community Prayer Gathering 
 

Wednesday, May 11 
7:00pm—Nursery / Scooters 

                Prime Time Boys / Pioneer Girls 

                Student Ministries 

                Adult Electives 

 

SpringHill Day Camp 

Coming next month- June 20-24  
  

Register your Kindergarten through 5th grade child for five amazing high-energy 
days including sports, music and craft activities combined with Biblical teaching, 
right here on our HPBC campus from 9:00am – 4:00pm. To register online visit 
www.springhillcamps.com. 
 

We need volunteers to assist with promotion, registration, onsite activities and 
hosting counselors.  Also, teens are welcome as "counselors in training".   
   

For further information, contact Barb Crowley at barbjackcrowley@gmail.com  
or 248-885-1255.  Visit the table in the foyer today for more information. 

http://www.springhillcamps.com
mailto:barbjackcrowley@gmail.com


Today Ministry 

Herd Middle School will meet this Wednesday from 7:00pm - 8:30pm in the 

Elementary Gym and Middle School Student Center. 
 

Crash High School will meet this Wednesday from 7:00pm - 8:30pm in the  

Chapel and High School Student Center. 
 

Special Thanks for the volunteer Weekend Crew Teams that faithfully set up the Gym 

early on Saturday mornings, and then stay after the 11:15am Worship Service to take down 
and put away.  You are sincerely appreciated!  
 

Worship Center Progress.  During these weeks of remodeling there are pictorial 

presentations using the two TV monitors that help to communicate the progress being made 
each week.  Be sure and check them out.  

 

Missions With a Heart. Sign up today for your spot at the MWAH luncheon on 

Tuesday, May 17, to hear from Tiffany Johnson.  Also, check the Missions table for 
information on a new Mission 32 Project with the Ciluffos in Pontiac—books for kids!  
 

Next Steps is a discussion based opportunity for those exploring the Christian faith  

and desiring to know more - a chance to interact on many of the common questions about 
Christianity. You are invited to join in the discussion on Sunday, May 22 from 10:10 to 
11:00am in the Atrium Foyer, right next to the Cafe.   
 

SCS Softball Reunion.  Next Saturday, May 14 at 11:00am on the SCS softball 

field, all former and current SCS softball players, coaches and families are invited  for a 
picnic lunch to reminisce about the 40+ years of SCS softball.  In case of inclement weather 
we will meet inside. Please RSVP to kbrown@southfieldchristian.org. 
 

Pray for Boys & Girls Bible Clubs serving in the Detroit area.  Pray for 

wisdom as they plan for the future and their summer workshop later this week.  Pray that 
many will attend the workshop with a vision for sharing the Gospel with children.   
 

Pray for Sharon Samson, who is moving to a new home in Sebring, Florida on 

May 22.  Pray for the sale of her condo here and good health in this transition.  Encourage 
her at Sharon.samson@sim.org.   

 

May 8, 2016 Welcome Highlights 

 

Student 

Ministries 

 

Women’s 

Ministries 

 

Men’s 

Ministries 

 

Global  

Ministries 

 

Southfield 

Christian School 

 
 

Community 

Involved 
Get 

 

We celebrate today with John 

Parsons, Derek Hasan and Daniel 
Christenson who are being baptized in the 

11:15am Worship Service this morning. 

 

What does daily worship look like?   
 

Worship takes many forms.  But moment 
by moment adoration of God is expressed 
through the posture of a servant.   
 

With our heart, mind, and body we revere 
Him as servants; completely His. 
          

                 Brent 

 

8:45am 

Traditional Worship 
KID CITY 

 

Rise Up O Men of God 

Glorious is Thy Name Most Holy 

Child Dedications 

Orchestra: Prelude in Classical Style 

Anthem: Be Thou My Vision 

I Exalt Thee 

Message:  Servant - Mark 10:35-45 

Make Me a Servant 

 
10:10am 

Middle Hour Ministries 
KID CITY 

 

Student Ministries 

Adult Bible Fellowship 

 
11:15am 

 Contemporary Worship  
KID CITY 

 

Endless Light 

Center My Life 

Child Dedications 

Baptisms 

Higher, Wider, Deeper 

Message: Servant - Mark 10:35-45 

Lamb of God 

 
 
 

 

 

CHURCH FAMILY FINANCES 
Through April 30, 2016 

  

Actual Giving 
$2,230,462  

  

Budgeted Giving 
$2,410,000  

  

Deficit 
-$179,538  

 

On this Mother’s Day, we are thankful to celebrate a time of Parent / Child 

Dedication at the 8:45am Worship Service, as Juanelle Emerson dedicates her children  
to the Lord - Alana Grace, Caramia Grace, Dante Monroe & Emerson Dane.   We are also 
thankful to celebrate a time of Dedication at the 11:15am Worship Service with Nathan  
& Veronica Richards, as they dedicate Donovan David; with Luke & Tara Slater, as they 
dedicate Kate Selah; and with John & Charlene Parks, as they dedicate Shana  Renee  
and Shania Christin Juanita to the Lord.   

 

Communication 
May 8, 2016 

 

Please use this tear off for items  
of communication, and place in  
a designated box as you exit. 

 

  How did you hear about us?  
  ____________________________________ 
 

  Sunday Service attended :  □ 8:45     □ 11:15 
    

  □ Guest    □ Regular Attender     □ Member 
 

  I am interested in: 
 

   □ Membership 

  □ Baptism 

   □ Children’s Ministry 

   □ Student Ministry 

   □ Music & Worship Ministry 

   □ Café, Ushers, Greeters 

   □ Pastoral Contact 
 

  How can we pray for you? 
  ____________________________________ 

  ____________________________________ 

  ____________________________________ 

  ____________________________________    

 

Sunday Ushers Needed 
 

As we settle into our temporary Worship 
location, one of the critical needs we have 

is for additional ushers.  Ushers serve  
on a rotational basis, and are needed 
particularly at the 11:15am Service,  

but also for the 8:45am Service. 
 

If you are willing to consider involvement 
in this important “first impression” ministry 

in the life of our church, please use the 
Communication tear-off from this bulletin 
to indicate your interest, and we will be  
in contact with you with further details. 

 

Please put in offering plate OR in one of 
the designated boxes outside the doors 

as you leave the Gym this morning.   
 

On the Carts 
 

Bibles are available each Sunday from  
the carts stationed in the Gym.  Pens, 

note paper, and offering envelopes  
are also available from the carts.    

 

Missions Over & Above Giving 
 

During May, we’ll be collecting for the 
Missionary Assistance Fund (MAF). This  

is an opportunity to help our missionary family 
with unexpected or emergency needs.  The 
MAF is being expanded to also provide a 

special gift for our missionaries at Christmas.  
Our May giving to date is $10,549.   

mailto:kbrown@southfieldchristian.org

